Fair Deal August Blog

Welcome to our  August blog. I am keen to tell you about a training and personal development opportunity that we have available.

You will no doubt have heard about systematic instruction or to give it its full name Training in Systematic Instruction. Here is an outline of what it is:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Training in Systematic Instruction. Training in Systematic Instruction (TSI) is a structured approach to ​teaching​ vocational, employability ​ and independent living skills to people with ​learning disabilities​
TSI has an emphasis on errorless learning and encourages decision-making by people with a learning disability enabling them to learn complex tasks.
​ It is a highly effective way of teaching that achieves amazing results in terms of learning for the facilitator and the learner. ​

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]We are looking for 4 Fair Deal staff members who are keen to develop their skill set and support someone to learn to travel on their own by using TSI and become more independent. We all know that being able to travel on your own unlocks opportunities for people to achieve many things that we sometime take for granted, such as; attending college, volunteering, going to the gym or the shops, and securing employment. We are delighted to let you know about this fantastic training and development opportunity which has been funded by the Area Partnership and will be delivered by VIAS.

If this is something that you would be interested in, please e-mail me and your line manager. We are looking for people who have the drive and passion to make the difference to the lives of people who participate in the programme. Please get back to me by the  13th of August by phone on 0141 634 4996 or e-mail: annmariedocherty@fair-deal.org 

 Look forward to hearing from you

Ann Marie Docherty 
Chief Executive

